ABA SHELL LLC

11182 S 21% AVE
HOLLYWOOD, FL 33020
305-933-15333
City of Hallandale Beach Community redevelopment agency
Kenneth Bowe
400 South Federal Highway
Hallandale Beach. FL 33009

August 19, 2024

Dear Mr. Bowe,

We are requesting a 90-day extension for our grant with the Hallandale Beach Community
redevelopment agency for our fagade Project.

The project has faced unforeseen delays and funding challenges, which necessitate additional time to
ensure its successful completion. Completion date November 15, 2024.

Unforeseen delays were caused by the death of the office managers daughter and her subsequent
major health issues affecting her, impacting our small business. Additionally, we faced funding issues
due to increased expenses and an unexpected repair expense at the building,

We appreciate your understanding and support in granting this extension.

Warl gards,

Zohar Pinhasi

Owner



